————— Original Message-----

From: |

Sent: 05 November 2020 21:49

To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: RESIDENTIAL REPRESENTATION 2- Application for a Premises Licence- Belle Congolaise, 103-105
West Green Road, Tottenham, London N15 5DE (WK/474238)

Importance: High

Dear Chanel,

Thank you for sending me the response to my objection to the proposed licence at Belle Congolaise. | do not
wish to withdraw my representation but | am happy to amend my concerns based on his response.

| appreciate his proposed reduction in hours of licensing. | also appreciate his assurance that the rear door fire
door will be kept closed as it is next to my garden and close to my living room and bedroom. The area to the
rear of the restaurant is currently very quiet and has several residential homes around it so it is important to
the people who live here that the proprietor and staff of the restaurant respect that. | do not object to the
business itself or the sale of alcohol in itself, but | am concerned about noise that may affect my home and the
homes that surround the restaurant. | do not believe that people under the influence of alcohol pay much
attention to any posted signs about keeping quiet, and if noise does disrupt my home | will make it be known.
However, if the proprietor is able to ensure that the homes around the restaurant are not affected by noise
from his business, | wish him every success during these difficult times.

Best wishes,



